Mark Jensen
PO Box 457
Petersburg, AK 99833

November 29, 2016

To: Petersburg Borough Assembly

I am expressing my interest in serving as Petersburg’s alternate to the SEAPA
board for calendar year 2017. I feel I am a good fit for the job because during my
10 Y2 years of experience on the Petersburg City Council/Borough Assembly I was
involved in the restructuring of the Four Dam Pool to SEAPA, the trimming of
operational costs by SEAPA’s absorption of the Thomas Bay Power Authority and
the assumption the O&M responsibilities of the Tyee Dam, along with the power
lines from the dam to Wrangell and Petersburg. I would like to stay involved in the
SEAPA board to help facilitate the assumption of O&M for the Swan Lake Dam from
Ketchikan Public Utilities as well. I feel this would streamline the O&M for the entire
Swan/Tyee Intertie.

Respectfully,

NG~

Mark Jensen



